
Feedback Request on Electric Vehicle 

Charging Station Usage 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to improving the services we 

provide, we are reaching out to gather feedback regarding our electric vehicle (EV) charging 

stations. 

Your experience and insights are invaluable to us, and we would greatly appreciate if you could 

take a moment to share your thoughts on the following: 

• Frequency of use of our charging stations 

• Availability of charging spots 

• Ease of access and convenience 

• Overall satisfaction with the charging experience 

• Any suggestions for improvement 

To submit your feedback, please respond to this email or fill out our online survey at [link to 

survey]. Your responses will be confidential and will help us enhance our services. 

Thank you for your time and input. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


